

March 2023

Dear neighbor,

Ensuring our customers have reliable and safe electric service is our top priority. We are also committed to sharing updates as work progresses on the Crandall High Voltage Distribution Line project in Van Buren County.

We are working side-by-side with our state and federal agencies to understand possible environmental impacts, which may affect the planned route. We expect this process will continue through spring 2023.

You will be invited to a public meeting after the environmental evaluation is complete so we can share project updates and hear from you. You also can view project information and frequently asked questions at <u>ConsumersEnergy.com/crandall</u>, or our dedicated project hotline at 800-647-8101.

We appreciate the feedback that we have received from you so far and look forward to continuing the conversation at our next public meeting.

Sincerely,

Derek Nofz Van Buren County Community Affairs Manager